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District 6 hosted another amazing Community Kickoff Celebration on August 6th!  The Success Foundation is so 
proud to partner with the District on this event to ensure our students have the tools they need to start the school 

year off on the right foot.  

Coming In September...SmartLab Project Update!
Four more SmartLabs were installed over the summer and we look forward to sharing more about these incredible 

learning environments in next month’s newsletter.

We’d like to thank our Board and Junior Board for helping prepare backpacks and staffing our community booth.  Students 
were able to sign up at our booth for a chance to win one of 12 great educational prizes and we look forward to delivering 
those prizes to schools next week!  Last but certainly not least, a huge thank you to all the sponsors  who made the event 

possible.  The Success Foundation helped secure $46,000 in sponsorship and over $95,000 was contributed total.  It truly was 
a community celebration!

Event Highlights:
•	 6,000 in attendance
•	 3,000 back packs given away
•	 172 sports physicals 
•	 2,152 Sack lunches 


